
 

  PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 NOTICE OF INTENT 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the Firebaugh City Council will conduct public hearings at 1655 13th St., 

Firebaugh on Monday, July 17, 2017 at 6:00 pm for the following items: 

 

To notify the public of intent to Levy and collect the Annual Assessments for Landscaping and Lighting 

Maintenance District No.1 in the City of Firebaugh.  

 

Citizens will be given the opportunity to express their comments or submit evidence for or against the 

proposal as outlined.  If you are unable to attend the Public Hearing, you may direct written comments to 

Ben Gallegos, Acting City Manager, 1133 P Street, Firebaugh, CA 93622, or call (559) 659-2043.  A 

report is available for review at City Hall, weekdays during regular business hours of 8:00 AM to 4:00 

PM. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


